NOTICE OF CANCELLATION – The State Board of Education meeting scheduled for January 19, 2010, 10:00 a.m., Tampa Airport Marriott, 4200 George J. Bean Parkway, Duval Meeting Room, Tampa, Florida, noticed in the F.A.W. on 1/08/2010, Vol. 36/01, has been cancelled. The meeting upon rescheduling will be noticed in the F.A.W.

